

September 4, 2015

Peter Ditto, Director of Engineering and Transportation Town of Brookline Town Hall 333 Washington Street Brookline, MA 02146

Reference: Brookline Place Redevelopment - Draft Construction Management Plan

Dear Peter:

On behalf of our client, Boston Children's Hospital, and its affiliates Children's One Brookline Place LLC ("Children's 1BP") and Children's Brookline Place LLC ("Children's 2 BP"), we are submitting a draft of the Construction Management Plan and plans for environmental remediation and long term environmental monitoring of the site. These plans are for review and approval by you, after input from the Building Commissioner, Director of Public Health and Conservation Agent/Tree Warden, as required under Conditions 4 and 5 of a Special Permit issued for the project as executed on May 21, 2015.

Once you and your colleagues have reviewed these plans, we would be happy to review them with you in detail, and make any modifications as required. Thank you again for your assistance with this project, and we look forward to working with you in finalizing the construction planning for this important development.

Sincerely,

Stantec Consulting Inc.

George Cole Principal

Attachment: Brookline Place Redevelopment - Draft Construction Management Plan dated August, 2015

Design with community in mind